Confederation of Central Luzon
Rural Banks, Inc.

January 10, 2017
Dear Fefiow CL Rural Bankers:

Following our time-honored tradition, the Confederation of Central Luzon Rural
Banks, inc. (CCLRB) will be hosting our Annual Management Conference for 2017.
Considered as our Confederation’s premier event, our conference will take place from
March 2-3, 2017 at the the Widus Hotel inside Clarkfield Freeport Zone, Pampanga, We
have invited key individuals to join us during the event and to deliver their respective
presentations in accordance with our conference theme: “Understanding the
Challenges and Prospects of Agricultural Finance, Addressing the Need for an
Enabling Environment for Farmers and for the Rural Banks".

For your reference, the following documents relevant to our conference are
attached:

Circular Letter

Registration Form

Advertising Contract

Sponsorship Package

List of Hotels and Rates (Note: Please arrange reservations directly with your hotel of

preference through contact details provided for. It is best that you make your reservations
early on.)
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{ am honored fo invite everyone in our membership to attend this major gathering.
Should you need any assistance or for further details on the conference, please feel free
to contact us. You can reach me at 0917 5924801 or through my email
abundio_quililan@yahoo.com or our Secretariat Ms. Caroline Bautista at 0905-347-7500
or (044) 940-3770 or her email nefrb.inc@gmail.com.

I look forward to seeing you all at Widus Clark Pampanga on March 2 and 3, 2017.




